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Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with Reem Hospital

Today, | had the distinct honor of signing a Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) on behalf of Abu Dhabi University (ADU)
with Reem Hospital. This significant agreement was co-signed by
Mr. Zaid Al Siksek, Chairman of Reem Hospital, and witnessed by
Mr. Clancey Po, Chief Executive Officer of the hospital.

Also present at the signing ceremony were the Dean of the
College of Health Sciences at ADU, Dr Sofyan Maghaydah, along
with other esteemed colleagues from our College and the
marketing department. This collaborative effort aims to
strengthen the partnership between our institutions, fostering a
shared commitment to advancing healthcare education and
services.

The MQOU outlines our joint initiatives, which will include
collaborative research projects, internships for students,
educational programs, and professional development
opportunities for students and faculty alike. By working together,
we aspire to enhance the quality of health sciences education
and promote innovative practices that will benefit the community
at large.

The synergy between ADU and Reem Hospital represents a
strategic move towards bridging academia and healthcare. It is
our belief that this partnership will not only provide valuable real-
world experiences for our students but will also contribute to the
ongoing advancement of healthcare practices and education in
the region. We are excited about the promising future of this
collaboration and the positive impact it will have on our
respective institutions and the broader community.
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